
Objection to plans to develop on the N21 Wetlands 

I am appalled to learn that Enfield council are considering plans to develop a crematorium on the beautiful 
Winchmore Hill Wetlands.

This area of green space is a sanctuary for so many of us that live in the area and it would be devastating if we 
lost it or even part of it!

As a new mum walks around the lovely quiet Wetlands has become part of our daily routine and it would be so 
upsetting if that had to change. I’m sure I’m not the only parent who feels like this.

Please reconsider the proposal to change such a beautiful place, it would be such a loss.
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